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Our Spring term has seen Eupheus 
continue to expand and all of our 
students coming together in acts of 
kindness, showing true Eupheus 
community spirit. Our students have 
continued to make value added 
progress in all areas of the 
curriculum, and our positive Parents 
Afternoon reflected how every child 
is working towards being `The Best 
That They Can Be!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carnival at Eupheus 
 
With beautiful weather and an array 
of brightly coloured inspired 
costumes, Carnival at Eupheus was 
lots of fun! In the afternoon, all of our 
students took part in a carousel of 
activities, including fairground 
games, learning a dance, mask 
making, a Carnival obstacle course 
and, of course, Carnival sweets!  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Whole School Visit to the 
Bombeiros Municipais de Loulé 

Fire Station 
 

All of our students enjoyed their 
guided tour of the Fire Station. The 
visit involved exploring a range of 
Fire Trucks, looking inside the state 
of the art brand new ambulances 
designed for young children, and the 
thoroughly enjoyable day culminated 
in a ride on the Fire Truck!  
The students followed up the trip with 
fantastic thank you cards and letters 
which were much appreciated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
World Book Day  
This occasion was celebrated in 
different ways across the school. 
Daily reading and a love of books is 
highly valued at Eupheus. Our 
youngest students even re-enacted 
the story of The Little Red Hen, and 
Year 2 were inspired to create their 
favourite book covers as a tableau.  
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Non-Uniform Day  
 
We held a highly successful non 
uniform day at Eupheus in support of 
the Ukrainian humanitarian crisis. 
The response and support from the 
whole of the Eupheus Community 
was outstanding.  
 
‘No act of kindness, no matter how small, is 

ever wasted’ – Aesop 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Visit from Gato Escaldo Teatro  
 
It was fantastic to have a visit from 
the Gato Escaldo Theatro company, 
who gave two outstanding 
performances which all of our 
students thoroughly appreciated. 
The Pre-School and Primary 
watched O Principe Nabo, a folktale 
which they thoroughly enjoyed, and 
our Lower Secondary students were 
entertained by the play, Matnite, 
which centred around mathematics 
and involved lots of audience 
participation.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Celebrations  
 
On the last day of our highly successful 
Spring term, all of our students took part 
in a range of Easter activities, including 
making exquisite Easter baskets, 

creating wonderful Easter bunny hats 
and taking part in an Easter egg hunt!  

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
School News  
 
There are exciting times ahead for 
Eupheus as we continue to have a 
surge of interest in our school.  
 
We would encourage any of our 
current much-valued parents, who 
have not yet completed the re-
registration process, 
 to do so as soon as possible, if you 
have not already done so, in order to 
guarantee your child’s place for the 
academic year 2022/2023.  
 
All of the Eupheus team would like to 
wish everyone a Boa Pascoa – 
Happy Easter!  
 
 
 
Dates for the Diary  
 
Tuesday 26th April – Start of Summer Term  
 
Wednesday 18th May – Parents` Afternoon   
 
Friday 10th June – Public Holiday      
 
Thursday 16th June – Public Holiday 
 
Wednesday 22nd June – Parents` Afternoon  

 
Tuesday 30th June – End of School Year  

 

Stay connected with Eupheus International School:  

 


